
Woodland Management Advice 

A viable forestry sector helps to deliver a wide range of economic, environmental and public benefits. Woodland is a 
valuable habitat for wildlife as well as a source of timber, fuel and products. 

Woodlands also provide a vital contribution to the natural and cultural heritage of the area, with important 
archaeological sites, public access and potential for traditional skills.  

Land owners in the North Wessex Downs are encouraged to create management plans that reflect these aspects of 
woodland and put measures in place to enhance their benefits. Grants are available through the current Countryside 
Stewardship scheme. 

Factsheet 

North Wessex Downs Woodland Forum 

The North Wessex Downs hosts a network of land owners, 
woodland managers and social forestry groups. Woodland 
Forum events have been held to look at managing woods 
for the environment, economy and heritage.  This has 
included topics as diverse as; the use of hedgerows for 
woodfuel; opportunities for volunteering; and traditional 
skills and deer management. 

For further information about joining the North Wessex 
Downs Woodland Forum, please contact the AONB office. 

    Woodland Forum visit looking at deer 

Tree Health  

Woodlands across the country are facing an increasing range of damaging pests and diseases as a result of international 
trade and the effects of a warmer, wetter climate. It is hoped to reduce the risks posed by raising awareness and 
identifying relevant pests and diseases, increased bio-security measures and positive preventative action.  The Forestry 
/ƻƳƳƛǎǎƛƻƴ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ǊŀƴƎŜ ƻŦ ǘƻƻƭǎ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇΣ  ƛƴŎƭǳŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Ψ¢ǊŜŜ !ƭŜǊǘΩ ŀǇǇ 

The most recent new threat is Chalara dieback of ash. This is a serious disease of ash trees caused by a fungus called 
Chalara fraxinea, including its sexual stage, Hymenoscyphus pseudoalbidus. The disease causes leaf loss and crown 
dieback in affected trees, and often leads to tree death, particularly in younger trees. Although the degree of mortality 
cannot yet be estimated, this disease is likely to have significant impacts on the landscape of the North Wessex Downs. 

The North Wessex Downs has supported efforts to eradicate the Oak Processionary Moth, by careful removal and 
destruction of nests. This pest has spread from an initial outbreak in London in around 2005 and was recently found in 
the Pang Valley. 


